
21/01/2023 

MISS Jasmine Fergus 
150 - 30 Sydney Road RD 
Fairlight NSW 2094 

 

RE: DA2022/2232 - 154 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

As the owner of the building 150, I do not agree to the changes suggested to the Right of Way 
to my building. I am also highly concerned about commercial bins being located under windows 
to my property. Especially as these will be bins full of meat that in the hot sun will smell.

The environmental impact is the reason these bins were put off premises previously as there 
was a lot of issues with the smell and a lot of surrounding resident complaints.

From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 21/01/2023 12:13:02 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission




